

DIOCESE OF LAKE CHARLES

PO. Box 3223 Lake Charles, Louisiana 70602 (337) 439-7400

Office of the Bishop

May 23, 2013 Thursday

Mr. Donald R. Anglin, Jr.
Lake Charles Louisiana Chapter Coordinator
St. Paul Street Evangelization
601 East Lincoln Street #5
Sulphur, Louisiana 70663

Dear Mr. Anglin:

Having considered your proposal dated March 15, 2013 for recognition of your work with St. Paul Street Evangelization, and reviewing the materials sent by you and Mr. Dawson with regard to your mission, by-laws, and the testimony of other bishops, I hereby extend my paternal blessing for your work in this Diocese.

The work of the New Evangelization is of the utmost importance for the Church as she seeks to give firm and faithful witness to the world that Jesus Christ suffered, died, and has truly risen as he said. The non-profit corporation, St. Paul Street Evangelization, established by Mr. Steve Dawson, founder and national director, offers the Church another way to spread the Gospel to all nations.

Although St. Paul Street Evangelization as a non-profit organization does not give any role of governance to ecclesiastical authority, I do maintain as the diocesan bishop the role of governing and teaching in this Diocese and acknowledge that in your By-laws, Article III, 3.01 it is stated: "the Board shall not act in a manner that contravenes the Magisterium of the Catholic Church."

It is my hope that St. Paul Street Evangelization will increase in the Lord and bear great fruit among the people of God and those who do not yet know Him.

With prayer for you and your intentions, I remain

*Glep John Provost Bishop of Lake Charles

GJP/dsc